
 
 
Submission of Jean-Marc Chayer 
Re:  Accommodation Review of Warren Central P.S. 
 
 I, Jean-Marc Chayer, Mayor of the Municipality of Markstay/Warren 
and member of the Accommodation Review Committee would like you to 
reconsider Option F of the ARC Committee Report for the students of 
Warren Central P.S. to co-locate at St. Thomas, to reinstate grades 4,5 and 6 
and to include Hagar in Warren Boundaries. 
 
 On the economic side, it is important for the town of Warren to be 
able to offer public as well as separate education to the people who reside 
here and to new people moving into the community. 
 
 As mayor, I plead with you to please reconsider and give the town of 
Warren a fair chance at new beginnings by having both a separate and public 
school to offer the residents of this town. 
 
 The presence of public education in Warren is paramount to the 
present economy and to the longevity of the community in years to come. 
 
 I thank you in advance for reconsidering the co-location of Warren 
Central P.S. in St. Thomas.  Should the decision be one of co-location it is 
guaranteed that the people of this community will be forever grateful to you 
for being able to keep what has always been ours and remains our right to 
keep…….the choice of public education in the town of Warren. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Jean-Marc Chayer 
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